
Memo – Response to Hearings Panel question 

Date: 11 September 2019 

To: Hearings Panel - Proposed Plan Change 1: Waikato and Waipā River 
Catchments 

From: Matthew McCallum-Clark, Section 42A lead author 

Subject: Notification of PC1 

 

Question 

1. The Panel requested details regarding to whom notification letters were sent for PC1. 

 

Response 

2. Waikato Regional Council sent notification letters to: 

a) All the usual Schedule 1 parties (Tangata Whenua through iwi authorities, MfE, 

DoC, other Ministers, neighbouring regional councils, DHBs, territorial 

authorities etc) 

b) Landowners in the catchment over 2 hectares 

c) All ratepayers in the catchment (not included in b above) 

d) Consent holders in the catchment 

e) Other organisations, such as the Waikato River Authority and joint 

management partners 

3. Each letter was tailored depending on who it was being sent to. 


